



## UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA TWIN CITIES

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 611 Beacon Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

March 26, 1982

Mr. Mick Colgan, Director MacNeil-Lehrer Report WNET-TV 356 West 58th Street New York, N.Y. 10019

Dear Mr. Colgan:

Congratulations on your well conducted interview on tobacco smoking on March 11th. Congratulations also to Monica Hoose, the producer.

Cordivally,

Henry Blackbarn, M.D. Professor and Director

HB/jml

cc: M. Pertschuk

P.S. to Michael Pertschuk: You were superb and won hands down. Regards.

HB